July 31, 1939

Dear Dr Naboura,

It 1a indeed good of you to think of offering to send
me, from time to time, bresding date of your grouss loousts
before they can bes publighead. I should ocertalnly be glad
to take advantage of this proposal.

The paper smbodying the results given in my address to
the B.A. lagt year hes now appeared in the Annalg of Eugenios,
and I only awalt offprints to send you & ocopy. You will ses
thet I have made sone revision of tha bresding data in
Feratettix eurygephalus embodying the ocorrectlon you sent me
and making distinotion amcocording tc the number of dominant

factors involved.

Yours sincerely,



